
Cyndra Norman 
 

I am opposed to building the KMMEF Methanol production facility. Our state should not be
encouraging the production of greenhouse gases given the damage they have done to our climate.
We should have long ago done our best to find other ways forms of energy for manufacturing,
transportation, and heating. But we can start now with not allowing this facility to add to
greenhouse gas emissions.


